
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Glaccum (davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov) <davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/14/2016 12:30:07 PM
Subject: that was the only pic of one I could find.

 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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